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LITTLE CREEK SCHOOL NORTHSHORE DRIVE

1810 LITTLE CREEK LANE

- ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 4 KNOXVILLE, TN 37922

PHONE: 615/690-6080

z‘lugu.‘?l_‘ s 1990

Dear Alumni and Friends,

llello once again! I hope everybody is having a safe and happy summer, It is
hard to believe that summer is almost over and Alumni weekend is- only three
months away, ;

Already plans are being wade for the big weekend whick ia Novewber Ing Sn et
If you would like to help out during the weekend please let Rogene or myself
know.  There will be ten honor classes this year. They will Le: 145, ‘50, 55,
'60, '65, '70, '75, '80, '85, 90, '

In the last newsletter that you received there was a Questionnaire that should
have been filled our and returned. Outr of the 600 alumni and friends we have
received only 50. We realize that being supmer and vacation time You may not
have found yours yet. Please send your card in right now if you want a Yearbooi:,
We must know how many to crder by September 1.

} Speaking of the 50¢h anniversary yearbook, we have had some people send in
pPictures and donations. Wo still could use more Pictures and support. There are
only four week left to do  the layout so We can have it back in time for
Homecoming,

For those who marked your questionnaire that you could come and help, we will be
happy to have scme help on August 12¢h and 26¢h, Work will be done on it all
along though.,  School begins on August 19th so thar is not a good Sunday for
extra werk to be done, -

Hope to hear from you all soon!
Sincerel 85 -

Bruce Myers ! 85 .
Alumni Associati on President



Dear Creekers,

Corn, Corn, Corn!! Will there ever be an end?? The last two weeks have been
spend in the cannery freezing. We are very thankful for the good yield this
year. Hrs. Straw says she does not have time to write anything for this letter
so0 it will be a short one.

Thanks to those of you who have sent pictures for the 50 Anniversary Yearbook.
The plans are to arrange it by decades so we would be happy to have pictures to
help £ill it up. Would be nice if you could put names with pictures so that we
can make the captions quickly.

If you want a year book you need to tell us soon as we must turn in the order by
September Ist.

There have been a number of visitors lately: Doris Brown '56, Greg Scott '76,
fdaruvid Brown '54; Xaren Cobb '76, Terry Scott, Arlene {Robertson) Cobb, Beveriy
(Goodge '50) Coyle, Craig Williams, Paul Eirich '88, Esther Eirich '89, Kim
Stairs '87, Karen icKinney '87, Laury Weitzel '77, Leorn Peek '64, Dan Peek '84,
Bruce Myers '85, Mike Slover '85, Donna (Myers '77) HcNeilus, Chaplain and Mrs,
Keplinger, Dr. Roger Van Arsdell. It was a pleasure to have each of you visit
us. Do come again!

WEDDINGS

Sonya Gulley '85 and Joel Neil, June 17, 1990, 404-B Hill Avenue, LaFayette, GA
30728.

Xaren Cobb ‘76 and Terry Scott, July 22, 1990, 197 Hallbrook Drive, Clarkesville,
TN 37042,

Thanks for the donations we received following the last letter concerning the
prospects of adding an addition on to the deans apartment.

Sorry this is short, but we must get it in the mail in the morning.

HAPPINESS

Not what we have, but what we use;

Not what we see, but what we choose.
Not what seems fair, but what is true.
Not what we dream, but what we do.

Not what we take, but what we give;
Not as we pray, but as we live--

These are the things that mar or bless
The sum of human happiness.

Trust that each of you are having a pleasant summer!!

flope to see you at Homecoming!! If you can't come maybe you could send a picture
and perhaps a letter to share with those who do come.



	Little Creek Newsletter August 1990
	Recommended Citation

	SCHA0067922111414200

